

July 1, 2009

Mr. Kevin Bragg Chrisanntha Construction Corporation PO Box 165 Gorham, NY 14461

Dear Kevin:

Enclosed please find the last AIA payment for the construction of our new manufacturing facility in Lyons, New York.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for making the construction process a tremendously positive experience. In the beginning stages of our project many people had expressed concerns that the construction process would be a virtual nightmare with issues presenting themselves frequently. You, your professional staff and especially Spencer Mickelson made this process go very smoothly overall. Our financial representatives and lawyers expressed their confidence in Chrisanntha Construction as a contractor and your ability to do a quality job on schedule which is exactly what transpired. Your staff is continuing to stop by and make sure everything is still meeting with our satisfaction.

We also want to express our pleasure in working with you on our custom elements.

The quality of our building has exceeded everyone's expectations, which proved itself at our open house this past Friday when many guests toured our facility. Everyone was very impressed and the compliments were plentiful.

Sincerely

Scott Lord

Roger Westerman

WesLor Enterprises